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Ref:58 /2022 

 Date:21 January 2022 

 Original language: Arabic 

 

 Ladies and Gentlemen: Honorable Members of the Foreign Affairs 

Committee of the Danish Parliament : 

Greetings , 

 

Subject: Letter of appreciation 

 

 The International Commission to Support palestinains’ Rights (ICSPR) has 

followed up your nobel efforts to circulate the annual report on the state of 

the rights of the Palestinian people issued by ICSPR and publishing it as a 

public document on the website of the Danish Parliament . 

 Your approach in addressing the report on the human rights situation in the 

occupied Palestinian Territories indicates the extent to which your 

committee complies with the humanitarian and human rights principles that 

are at the core of international law, order and judiciary . 

 We -the work team of ICSPR, and the victims of Israeli violations- are 

looking forward to your political support to ensure exerting pressure on the 

leaders of the Israeli occupation to stop its arrogant practice against 

Palestinian civilians, meanwhile, working to ensure the protection of 

human rights, and that Palestinian victims and their families obtain their 

right to effective legal and judicial remedy, as an important path to expand 

international deterrence against international crimes to prevent further 

grave violations of human rights . 

 

 

 

 

Offentligt
URU Alm.del - Bilag 109

Udenrigsudvalget 2021-22
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Once more, we thank you again and promise to share with you all the human 

rights documents we issue during 2022, and we will be honored to share it 

with members of your committee and members of the Danish Parliament  . 

We also welcome any cooperation with you to enhance respect for human 

rights in Palestine . 

 

Please accept the utmost respect and appreciation 

 

  

Dr. Salah Abdal-Aty 

 Chairman of the Board of Directors 
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